
Board of Management Meeting took place 5th December 2023. 

• The Board of Management ratified the following policies: 

1. Attendance Policy 

2. Attendance Strategy 

School News 

• The board ratified the purchase of Aladdin Connect for the school to aid communication with parents 

and improve attendance. 

• The board agreed to partly fund leaving hoodies for pupils in 6th class. 
• Parents’ Association AGM took place and a new committee was elected.  Two parent representatives 

were elected to the Board of Management. 

• The Board of Management sincerely thanked the newly formed Parents’ Association for their 

contributions.  The PA have agreed to give €500 to the student council to help fund projects/ 

initiatives, monies towards arts and crafts in the school and have bought a book for every child in the 

school. 

• Congratulations to our school quiz team who done our school proud in the Allianz school quiz 

competition. 

• Pupils from 3rd – 6th attended Peace Proms.  Thankyou to the teachers who attended with the 

children. 

• Maths Week 16th – 20th October. 
• Student Council received their badges 

• Active Committee are working hard towards our second active flag. They received their badges. 

• Family masses for Communion and Confirmation 

• Student Placements 

• Ecce preschool op0ening in September 2024 and after school activity club for Infant classes 

• After school clubs – Ukulele, Arts and Crafts, football 

• Santa Visit 19th December 

• Carol Service 19th October 
• The thanked the local lights committee and community workers for decorating our school and for 

inviting the children to perform at the lights in Castlebellingham. 

• Parent teacher meetings in November 

• Goal Jersey Day 

• Ranafast Trip for 5th and 6th class 
• Annual shoe box appeal 

• PMC training 

• TUSLA training 

SEN 

• Offers of places to SEN classes 

• Assessments for SEN pupils 

Building/ Utilities 

• Contractors are nearly finished work on school grounds and are working on a snag list at present. 

Finance 

• The treasurer informed the board that school account is healthy at present 

Next board meeting was agreed for March 2024. 

 



 


